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5th March 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
This year we are really excited to be raising money for Sport Relief 2020! As one of 

the UK’s biggest fundraising events, Sport Relief brings the entire nation together to 

get active, raise cash and change lives.  

 

To raise money for this worthwhile cause we would like to invite all the 

children to come to school in sportswear on Thursday 12th March (Football kits 

are allowed).  A donation of £1.00 per child is payable on the day. 

 

All the money raised by the public is spent by Comic Relief to help people living 
incredibly tough lives, both at home in the UK and across the world's poorest 
countries. We will also be using Sport Relief as a teaching opportunity so that our 
students can learn about the issues children across the world face, and how the 
money we raise can help them. 
 

We really appreciate your support and hope that the children will have fun helping 

our school raise lots of money for Sport Relief! 

 

Kind regards, 

 
Mr M Dunning 
PE Subject Leader 
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